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The year 2014 has been a great year for  
Chapter 80.  Aircraft construction and 
completion has been high and young 
eagles flights have been consistent.   Lets 
look at some of these a little more closely.  
Aircraft completions:  RV-12(2), RV-7A, F1 
Rocket, and Zenith 601XL. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Young Eagles:  The young eagles program 
flew approximately 170 kids this summer 
along with10 adults. The World Herald ran an 
article in the newspaper in October which 
contributed to a record day of 76 kids being 
flown.  Not a bad year for the program.   
___________________________ 
 

_____________________________ 
 
The chapter acquired a large metal bending 
brake and shear during the year.  The tool 
inventory continues to grow. 
______________________________ 
 
We no longer have a hanger at the Wahoo 
airport.  The airport authority there need the 
hanger we were occupying so we sold items 
we no longer needed and packed up and 
moved the remainder.  Most of it is distributed 
among various members hangers until we 
find a permanent home for them.  If you need 
an item, contact the Tool Manager. 
_______________________________ 
 
A reminder that 2015 dues are due by 
February 2015. 
________________________________ 
 
And last but by no means least, our 
Christmas Party was wonderful.  We  
had a nice turnout and the food was delicious 
as usual.  Our thanks to TW for managing the 
project and helping to close the year on a 
high note.  The following page has pictures of 
most of the attendees. 
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